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Todd Hellrigel

To: Brad Welch
Subject: RE: Recomendation

 
 

From: Brad Welch <welch@midwestcentral.org>  
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 11:42 AM 
To: Todd Hellrigel <toddh@midwestcentral.org> 
Cc: Shawnna Rule <rule@midwestcentral.org>; Connie Matthews <cmatthews@midwestcentral.org> 
Subject: Recomendation 
 
Dr. Hellrigel,  
 
I am writing to recommend Mr. Nick Gerndt for our HS PE/Social Studies position. Nick will be filling 
some roles at the HS that will allow us to enhance our PE offerings as well as add additional History 
classes.  
 
Thank you for your consideration 
 
 
Brad Welch 
Principal, Midwest Central High School 
welch@midwestcentral.org 
309-968-6766 


